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Biggs, Sherry

From: joalaska [joalaska@ptialaska.nef]
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2006 1:54 PM
To: sbiggs@borough.kenai.ak.us

Cc: jblankenship@borough.kenai.ak.us
Dear Assembly Members:
Area-wide transportation powers should always be approved by the voters who must pay for them.

Please support the Sprague, Martin amendment and put this important issue on the
fall ballot. Let the voters have a voice.

It is the right thing to do.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
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